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SPIRITUAL  ADVISOR’S      
CORNER - “TRUST” 

DID YOU KNOW? 

• The Governor  has extended 

the eviction deadline to Sep-

tember 1. 

• Orange County Sheriff's office 

has multiple opportunities for 

backpack giveaways. 

• OUC Assistance– contact  

customer service for a pay-

ment plan. 407-423-9018 

    We Love Our Guests! 

“FOOD FOR THOUGHT 
PANTRY TIDBITS” 

FROM the DESK of the 
PANTRY MANAGER 

When you add rice and 
a can of cream of mush-

room soup to ground 
beef, it will stretch your 
meal further and feed 

more people. 

REMEMBER to WEAR 
YOUR MASK AND 

WASH YOUR HANDS! 

* Remember to keep your trunk and car clear and wear your mask when you come to get food. 

TOGETHER, WITH FAITH WE WILL 
GET THROUGH THIS! 

                                God Is Still In Control 

Fr. Larry Richards encourages you to remember that you are not alone 
during these challenging times, that you have a God who holds you and 
loves you, and that you have the SVDP community who supports you in 
prayer.  Together we are going to get through this, not because of our 
resolve, but because of our good, good God!  Do not be afraid; trust in 
His love and purpose!  

   Second Harvest launches delivery program for those who   
can’t leave home due to COVID-19  

“People who are in a risk population, maybe with underlying health is-
sues, individuals with disabilities, seniors, or anyone who is unable to 
leave home to physically to visit a food pantry and would like to set up 
delivery services, can call 407-514-1096. 

If we are faithful to God, we will 

lack nothing . Vincent de Paul 


